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State Senator Patty Ritchie recently met with representatives of the New York State

Correctional Officers and Police Benevolent Association (NYSCOPBA) in Albany.

At the meeting, which also included North Country Assemblyman and former corrections

officer Billy Jones, the group discussed staffing at state facilities—including Senator

Ritchie’s legislation (S.2949-A) that would help ensure correctional facilities across the state

have adequate staffing—and the important work done by corrections officers.

 

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/patty-ritchie/landing


(Attn. photo editors: Senator Ritchie, whose father is a former corrections officer, is pictured in the

above photo with Mike Marra and Dan Valente of NYSCOPBA and Assemblyman Billy Jones)      


